
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Gilberto Gonzalez, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Ismael Mijares, Asst. Superintendent for Business & Finance 
    
SUBJECT: UTILITY REPORT FOR APRIL 
 
DATE: July 2, 2013 
 
 
Please be informed that the Statement from the Electricity Company is currently 
not available for generating the district’s Utility Report for the month of April. We 
will generate this Report for presentation to the Board as soon as the Statement 
becomes available.      
 
Please let me know if you should have any questions.  
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